From: Eileen Willmor: |

Sent: 07 December 2019 22:45
To: Planning
Subject: Dartmouth Park CA latest tree planning comments

Dear Tree Officers and Planners,

2019/5965. 11 St Alban’s Road

What a magnificent yew tree! [ have no objection to the 20-25% reduction if this means that
the tree will survive for many more years.

It is of huge amenity value and should be preserved for as long as possible.

Thank you,
Eileen Willmott (DPCAAC)



